
Fiscal Comments 
 Commission Meeting 

October 26, 2021  
 

 
Policy Report: FD 2021-01 
Fire Station #1 Boiler Replacement 
  
This item is for the replacement of the two boilers at Fire Station #1.   
During the 2021 Budget/CIP process, the Commission allocated $85,000 for boiler replacement.  Funding 
is available in the CIP Fund. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the contract with Rand Construction Co. in an amount not to exceed 
$54,700.   
 
  
 
 
 


